
Class 5 Newsletter 
Autumn Term – 24/11/17 

 

This Week... 
Maths 
 This week we have been working on percentages; we have been converting fractions into 
percentages and finding percentages of amounts. 
 
English 
We have written a second draft of ‘the piano’ flashback as well as finishing our newspaper 
articles about how World War One started.  We have also completed some spelling, grammar 
and punctuation tests.  
 

Across the Curriculum 
This week we have written our own pop songs in Music.  We have been learning about light 
and how we see things in Science.  In our Languages lesson we have been researching 
languages and cultures from around the world and making posters to show what we have 
found out.   

Next Week... 
 

Maths 
We will be looking at ratio 
and proportion as well as 
starting some working on 
statistics (pie charts) and 
geometry (angles).  
 
English  
We will be working on our 
new Class Novel: War of 
the Worlds by H.G Wells.  
We will be focusing on 
descriptive language and 
finding evidence in the 
text.   

Important Dates 

 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm. Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 
questions you may have. 

 Monday 4th December is the Christmas Light Switch on at St Christopher’s – more details to follow.  
 Monday 18th December is Christmas Lunch in school – please send the form next week, with £2.20, if 

your child would like this and doesn’t normally have a school lunch (you may pay via ParentPay if you 
prefer). 

Don’t Forget 

 
 

 Homework to be returned to school on a MONDAY please! 
 

Well done to all the children who participated in the athletics competition on Thursday this week.  I was 
thrilled to hear that they were awarded 2nd place!  Millie’s flag design was also given a special award for 
culture.  These children showed great sportsmanship and were an absolute credit to Lea Endowed.  Well 

done to all involved and a big thank you to Mrs Edmonds and Mrs Emptage for accompanying them. 
 

  
Special News! 

 
Curriculum Certificate – Brenda 

  
Christian Value – Truthfulness – Stephen 

 
Writer of the Week – Jake B 

 



 

 


